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Letters Home
Primary & Beachcombers: Christmas Play/Nativity ticket request letter. (Sent home in bags)

Trailblazers: Christmas shopping trip to County Mall. (In bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: ZigZag
Zigzag is a patient goat. We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating 

OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) 

and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our 

Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Damon, Globetrotters - Excellent writing about “Celebrating Being You.”

Bridget, Astronauts - Independently matching numerals 1 to 10 to pictorial representations.

This Week
Stage Right Mamma Mia: Thank you to everyone who attended the brilliant Stage 

Right performance of “Mamma Mia!” on Tuesday evening. It was lovely that the cast 

had the full house they truly deserved.

Circus Starr: Circus Starr have once again kindly sent us free tickets for their 

performances in Crawley Down on Friday 19th January 2024 at 4.45 and 7pm. If you 

would like tickets these are available on a first-come, first-served basis from the 

School Office.

Horsham Family Hub SEND Event: Please see the attached flyer from Horsham 

Family Hub about their Christmas SEND event.

PTFA Christmas Raffle: Our Christmas raffle tickets will soon be making their way 

home. £1 each. There is no obligation to buy. Prizes include a free haircut, family 

bowling pass at Spectrum in Guildford, a handmade Christmas wreath, Mini Mayhem 

and Taylor Made vouchers and first prize is an AMAZON KINDLE FIRE HD! All 

proceeds go to our fabulous PTFA to help the school. We will also have a silent auction 

in reception to win a delicious gingerbread house and a 'Guess the Christmas Sweets' 

competition. Any questions - ask Pip on om@qe2school.co.uk.

Wellspring Newsletter: Please see attached the latest Wellspring Newsletter.

Globetrotters Christmas Fayre: The Globetrotters Christmas Fayre is next 

Thursday, 7th December in the Studio from 10am-12pm. All parents & carers are 

invited to join us to see and buy the Christmas crafts that Globetrotter’s have been 

making. Refreshments will be available and there will also be carol singing.

Maltman Cosham Vet’s Art Displays: Our students’ artwork is now on display at 

Maltman Cosham vet’s in Slinfold. Thank you to everyone who came to the open evening 

on Wednesday to support the launch of this lovely collaboration.
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Class News from Piioneers Class
Pioneers went on an amazing trip to Amberley Working Museum. For our topic 'time traveller' we 

explored objects from the past, like old phones, ovens, kettles, printing works and old buses and 

trains. Pioneers went on the old train to the top of the museum, practised phoning each other from old 

fashioned phones, and printed our names onto our own posters we got to bring home. We particularly 

loved pulling the horn on the train.
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